
 

 
James Campbell High School Band Boosters 

Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 6:30pm. 
Via Google Meet 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director	 Barbara Valona, Band Support

	 	 Scott Eriksen, Band Director	 	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer

	 	 Jason Higashionna, President	 Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary


Meeting called to order at 6:32pm.


Matt stated that instrument distribution is going well, only a few students still need their 
instruments. He gave the student the purchased mouthpiece and received the cash payment. 
He will send payment to Abby thru PayPal.


Board will revisit the pin distribution process at a future meeting.


Matt will send the received Google Form responses (approx. 42) for creating Charms accounts 
to Heather. We can email students whom we need student phone numbers for. For inputting 
purposes, 9th graders will be in concert band, 10-12 are symphonic band.


Abby verified that the bank transition is complete. Just waiting on a new debit card, should 
receive this in the next week.


Board voted and decided to meet in two weeks on Wednesday, September 30, 2020 at 
6:30pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:48pm.



